
Winter Food Drive 
June 2018

This winter Maroondah Community Assist 
(MCA) is seeking donations of non-
perishable food items to help those in need 
in Maroondah.  
MCA helps Maroondah residents through:  
๏ an advocacy and referral service  
๏ budget and tax assistance  
๏ community information 
๏ emergency relief, including food parcels 

and bill assistance.  
By donating pantry items, more emergency 
relief funding goes to helping families in need 
pay utility bills and fill medication scripts.  

No one should have to choose 
between food, medication and 

heating this winter. 
Let’s make a real difference to the lives of 
people in our community!

Donations can be left at:  
๏ Ringwood MCA office                              

2A Ringwood Street, Ringwood                                     
10am to 2pm Monday to Friday 

๏ Croydon MCA office                               
214 Mt Dandenong Road, Croydon                                        
9.30am to 1pm Monday to Friday 

Donations also accepted at: 
๏ Michael Sukkar Federal Member for 

Deakin, 5/602 Whitehorse Rd, Mitcham 
๏ Dee Ryall MP - 44 New St, Ringwood 
๏ David Hodgett MP - 60 Main St, Croydon 
๏ Realm and Croydon Library 
๏ North Ringwood Community House 
๏ Bram Leigh Receptions, Croydon 
Collection service: 
If you cannot drop off your donation, please 
call or text Mary-Anne between 1st and 
21st June for our FREE collection service 
0419 326 000

Thank you for supporting our community

CAN YOU HELP  
those in need across 
MAROONDAH?


